
Notice of Non-discrimination  
 
Piedmont Community College does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin,  
sex, disability, or age in its programs and activities. The following person has been designated  
to handle inquiries regarding the non-discrimination policies:  
 

Vice President, Administrative Services 
P.O. Box 1197 
Roxboro, NC 27573-1197 
Telephone: (336) 599-1181, ext. 2128  

 
 
For further information on notice of non-discrimination, the OCR office for North Carolina is 
located at:  
 

Washington DC (Metro) 
Office for Civil Rights 
U.S. Department of Education 
400 Maryland  
Avenue, SW, Washington, D.C. 20202-1475 
Telephone: (202) 453-6020 
Email: OCR.DC@ed.gov  
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